
 
 

BOARD OF TRADE UPDATE 
 
 
Remaining Scheduled Construction Work for 2024: 
 

November 2024 KAPP Infrastructure is looking to complete all sanitary, storm and 
water service installations by the end of November 

December 2024 Following all services being installed road construction and paving 
will commence 

*Please Note* 

There will be active construction by KNAPP taking place on site on Saturday 
October 19th, 2024, from 7:00am until 5:00pm. 

 
For any inquiries or to report any issues or concerns, please contact Eric Vonk, Manager of 

Development Inspections and Lot Grading with the City of Vaughan at eric.vonk@vaughan.ca 

905-832-2281, ext 8054. 
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